
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
November 8, 2023 
 
 
Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon 
President University of Bri�sh Columbia 
1958 Main Mall 
Vancouver, BC     V6T 1Z2 
  
 
Dear Dr. Bacon, 
 
I am pleased to congratulate you on your official installa�on as President and Vice Chancellor of the 
University of Bri�sh Columbia.  
 
UBC is fortunate to have you lead them towards pursuing excellence and inspiring for a beter world, 
may your leadership con�nue to deeply enrich and educate the leaders of tomorrow.  
 
Congratula�ons President Bacon on your richly deserved appointment. I extend prayerful best wishes as 
you begin your new journey as President and Vice Chancellor and every blessing for your leadership of 
the University of Bri�sh Columbia.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
The Rev. Dr. Marc Jerry 
President, Luther College Regina 
 


